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During a tour through the “Roberto Gilbert E” Children's Hospital and the “Alfredo G. Paulson”
Women's Hospital, Diplomat Andrew Sheer showed amazement not just at the installations and
infrastructure but also at the service and specialized attention extended to the country's mothers
and children.

  

It is the first time he has visited the hospital complex extending his blessing to the humanitarian
agreement kept for over 15 years with two Northamerican Medical Missions which arrive at the
Pediatric Hospital to resolve together certain, highly complex children's pathologies.

  

The Consul was accompanied by Eng. Ernesto Noboa, Junta de Beneficencia Director, to the
main Alejandro Mann Hospital complex authorities.
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